
ITEM 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. l LJ. 

COUNCIL MEETING 78 02 20 

Re: LETTER FROM E. METCALFE 
4665 HAZEL STREET, BURNABY 
CROSSWALK AT KINGSWAY AND McMURRAY AVENUE 

Appearing on the agenda for the 1978 February 20 meeting of Council is 
a 1 etter from E. Metcalfe regarding a marked crosswa 1 k at Ki ngsway and 
McMurrary Avenue. 

The crosswalk at the intersection was painted by theProvincial Depart­
ment of Hignways, and as noted in the following report from the Municipal 
Engineer, all matters pertaining to the maintenance of the crosswalk are 
this Department's responsibility. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

TO: 

FROM: 

1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to E. Metcalfe. 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

* * * 'A:·* * 

78 02 13 

SUBJECT: KINGSWAY AND McM.URRAY (CROSSW.A.LI<) 

.Reference: the letter from E. Metcalfe dated 78 02 08 
regarding the condition of the marked crosswalk 
at the captioned location~ 

'As this particular marked crosswalk is across Kingsway 
and is therefore the responsibility of the Ministry of 
Highways, we have fol'Warded Mr. Metcalfe's letter on to their 
District Manager for action. 

HB:cj 

Mr. Metcalfe be advised of the action 
being taken, 
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